
Maybury Primary School                  July Newsletter 2 2025   

Happy Holidays! 

Today is the final day of another successful school year. We are proud of all of our children and 

we would like to thank all our parents and carers for their support over the past year. It is a huge 

privilege to serve this community. 

We hope that all our children, staff, parents and carers have wonderful holiday and a good rest!  

Year 6 Leavers 
Today is the day that we say goodbye to our fabulous Year 6 children.  They have been a 
wonderful year group and have set a great example to the younger children this year. We are 
proud of each and every one of them not only for how hard they have worked, but for the way they 
have developed as young people.  They also produced an amazing set of SATs results!  We wish 
them every success at their new schools and look forward to hearing how they are progressing.  
Good luck Year 6! We will miss you! 

Goodbye Mrs Murray! 
Mrs Murray leaves us today after a long and successful time working with the children of Maybury. 
We wish her health and happiness for her retirement.  Thank you Mrs Murray! 
 
September 2025 
We are looking forward to welcoming the children back to school for the start of the Autumn Term 
on Wednesday 3rd September.  
 
Please remember that school starts at 8:40 am for Foundation 2 to Year 6 children.  The gates to 
the playgrounds for Year 1 and 2, and for Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 will be opened at 8:35am and will be 
locked at 8:45am.  
 
Children should be dropped off in the playground outside their classrooms, and line up under the 
canopy with their class teachers. For health and safety reasons, parents/carers should remain on 
the playground and not in the canopy area.  
 
School finishes at 3:10pm.  The gates to the playgrounds for Year 1 and 2, and for Year 3, 4, 5 
and 6 will be opened at 3:05 pm and will be locked at 3:20 pm.   
 
School Term Dates 2025-2026 
 

Autumn Term 

Wednesday 3rd September 2025 Friday 24th October 2025 

Monday 3rd November 2025 Friday 19th December 2025 

Spring Term 

Tuesday 6th January 2026 Friday 13th February 2026 

Monday 23rd February 2026 Friday 27th March 2026 

Summer Term 

Monday 13th April 2026 Thursday 21st May 2026 

Monday 1st June 2026 Friday 17th July 2026 
School will also be closed to children on Monday 4th  May (May Bank Holiday) 

 
 



School Uniform 
Our school uniform makes our children look smart and ready to learn as a member of our school 
community: 

• Plain (or with Maybury logo) white or red polo shirt 

• Grey or black trousers or skirt 

• Plain (or with Maybury logo) red sweatshirt or cardigan 
Polo shirts, sweatshirts and cardigans with the Maybury logo on are available from the school 
office. Red fleeces with the Maybury logo on are also available to purchase. 
 
 
PE Kit 
PE lessons take place each week. We have decided to keep the practice of children wearing their 
PE kits to school on PE days.  However, for us to keep this practice in place, children must come 
to school in school PE kit. You will be informed during the first week in September of your child’s 
PE days.  
 
For PE, your child will need: 

• A plain (or school logo) red or white polo shirt  

• A pair of plain red or black shorts 

• A pair of plain black jogging bottoms 

• A pair of trainers 
 

Children have the rest of their lessons in their PE kits during the day, so it is important that they 
are dressed appropriately for school.  The majority of our children are coming to school in the 
correct kit and we thank you for this. However, we do still have a number of children who are 
coming to school in inappropriate kit for school (e.g. football kit, branded, coloured or inappropriate 
clothing).  
 
If a child does not have the correct PE kit, we do have sets of our own school PE kit that we will 
make available to you. 
 
Foundation 1 and Foundation 2 children do not require PE kit. 
 
Please also be aware that children should not be wearing jewellery to school.  Earrings must be 
removed for PE lessons due to Health and Safety. If you wish your child to have new piercings, 
please ensure that this is done at the start of the summer holidays so that children are able to 
remove earrings for school. 
 

Have a great summer!  
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